
 
 

Here are the key ways in which places of worship can maintain safety                                       
during the Covid-19 outbreak: 

 

To support the NHS Test and Trace programme, worshippers should register 
when entering a place of worship. This will help any contact tracing work if it is 
needed. 

 

To enable worshippers to keep a two-metre distance from each other, places of 
worship will have limited space and capacity.  

 

Worshippers must bring their own items such as prayer mats and religious texts. 

 

Worshippers should avoid public transport when travelling to and from a place  

of worship. 

 

Worshippers must not attend if they have any symptoms of COVID-19. 

 
 

  

       

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid-19 guidance for Places of Worship 

 

 

Avoid touching your 

face, nose and eyes 

Keep a minimum 

distance of 2 metres 

apart where possible 

 

Wash hands frequently 

(for at least 20 seconds) or 

use a hand sanitizer with a 

minimum of 60% alcohol 

 

This advice comes into effect from the 4th of July 2020, and remains under review and may be 
updated in line with the changing situation. For further information please search for the 
‘COVID-19: Guidance for the safe use of places of worship from 4 July’ on the Gov.uk website 

 


